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date  October 13, 1983
SG/58/83


       from:
the Secretary General

  to:
The Assistant Secretary General, Executive and Assistant Secretaries, and Directors of Departments and Offices
   subject:
General Guidelines on Investigation of Staff Members 


Since the directives issued by the Secretary General are now being compiled and put in order, I consider it pertinent to reiterate the general guidelines on investigation of the activities of staff members that I issued earlier in memorandum SG/158/81 in reference to one particular case. The pertinent part of the text reads as follows:

"It is my intention to ensure that the Organization shall always honor staff members' right to privacy. I therefore consider that investigations involving the activities of staff members must be conducted according to the following general guidelines: 

(a)
They shall deal with activities and facts directly related to the performance of official duties, even when that involves contacts with persons or entities outside the Organization.
(b)
They shall refer to one or another of the activities of a private nature set forth in Administrative Memorandum No. 58, concerning policies and rules on ethics and integrity.
(c)
The authorization of the affected staff member shall be required whenever the investigation is to deal with any private activity, fact, or conduct that is not covered by paragraph (b) above.

I have given instructions that the foregoing guidelines shall be observed in cases that may arise in the future."

In addition, I hereby give instructions that when Administrative Memorandum No. 58 is revised and published as an Executive Order, it shall include the above-stated policy, so that all these aspects of ethics applicable to staff members shall be brought together in a single regulatory instrument.
Memorandum











�	Original Spanish version signed by the Secretary General.






